Berrys Lane Sutton, St. Helens WA9 3HE

Web: stcuthberts.com **Tel:** 01744 678123 Email: hello@stcuthberts.com Headteacher: Mrs Catherine Twist B. Ed Fax No: 01744 678127

Monday, 13th December 2021

Dear parents/carers

Please find below letter from the Schools Immunisations Team:

OUTSTANDING IMMUNISATIONS CAMPAIGN 2021

The St Helens Immunisation Team are offering drop in clinic sessions for children in years Reception - Year 11 who have missed their fluenz intra nasal spray in school, to attend one of the sessions below. There is no requirement to book; you can just turn up on one of the dates detailed below - please ensure that you complete the e-consent form PRIOR to attending the drop-in clinic: https://forms.merseycare.nhs.ukflu-vaccination

Friday 17 th December 2021	9:30am - 12:30pm	Ashtons Green Clinic
		Ashtons Green Drive
Monday 20 th December 2021	1:10pm – 3:30pm	St Helens
		WA9 2AP
Tuesday 21st December 2021	1:10pm – 3:30pm	

We are offering the above sessions to children that may have missed their influenza flu spray offered to them when we visited school.

If your child has already had the flu spray at your own family GP, please inform the School Immunisations Team on 01744 624353.

If you have any queries please contact the Immunisation Team on 01744 624353.

Yours faithfully **Immunisation Team**

Please contact our School Absence Hotline should you decide to attend the clinic during school hours.

Yours faithfully

CA. Tivish

Mrs C Twist Headteacher

















